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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

An upgrade is underway for a new multipurpose hall at Yass High School. The hall will include a basketball court, 
stage, storage and amenities. 

Progress summary 

Since December 2021, contractors have established the construction site by installing fencing, shade cloth, and sheds. 
They have also removed and mulched four trees, deconstructed the covered outdoor learning area (COLA), and 
demolished the concrete slab.  

Next steps 

In the coming weeks contractors will begin bulk earthworks; start to fill, grade, and compact the building pad site; 
then prepare to install footings. 

Artist impression of the new hall at Yass High School 
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Working hours 

Working hours are Monday to Saturday, 7 am to 5 pm. No work will occur on Sundays or public holidays, unless 
otherwise advised. 

The Department of Education is committed to ensuring that work is completed safely and efficiently and with 
minimal impact to the local community. All work will be in accordance with NSW Government's Public Health Orders 
and current relevant COVID restrictions.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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